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E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk 
Twitter Page:

@gtownprimary           

	
	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH

TS6 7JA

TELEPHONE: (01642) 455278

TEXT ONLY:   07470950154





Dear Parents and Carers

Christmas Fair
We are holding our Christmas Fair on Friday 13th December, parents will be able to pick their children up at 1.15pm from outside their child’s classrooms. There will be lots of stalls, including refreshments, raffle, cake stall, craft stall and tombola. This year, the children will able to visit the Elves’ toy workshop to get their present from Santa. The fair will continue until 3.15 pm.  

School would welcome any donations of cakes, pastries and biscuits for our cake stall.

Due to the Christmas Fair, both afternoon Kiddiwinkles and afternoon nursery will be closed (13th Dec), however you are more than welcome to come and visit our Fair instead.

Christmas Parties 
The children will be having a Christmas Party in their classes during the two weeks of school. I have attached the timetable of dates the classes are due to have their party. 

	Wednesday 11th December
	Year 5 & 6

	Wednesday 11th December
	Year 4 & ARC

	Monday 16th December
	Year 2 & 3

	Tuesday 17th December
	Morning and Afternoon Nursery

	Tuesday 17th December
	Reception & Year 1 


This year we are asking for a 50p donation towards the food, rather than parents bringing food in, please inform a member of staff if your child has any food intolerants or allergies.
The children are allowed to come in their party clothes for their event






         St Hilda’s Church Visit
As part of our Christmas celebrations, the children in school will be walking to St Hilda’s Church to sing Christmas songs on the morning of Friday 20th December.  You are welcome to attend from 10.30am and the performance will start at 10.45am.  

This year we would like to extend a special welcome to all parents and carers to join us at St Hilda’s Church to watch Christmas around the World, and join in singing well known Carols. Miss O’Hare’s Class will also putting on a performance. As the children are walking please can you ensure your child is wearing a waterproof warm coat, sensible shoes, a hat, scarf and gloves.

If you do not want your child to take part in the visit to the Church, please inform their class teacher




       


Yours sincerely
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